
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Tuesday 18th Julu  Y5 Trip to Boston Spa 

Wednesday 19th July  Y6 Leavers Trip – Selby Superbowl 

Friday 21st July  Y6 Leavers Assembly - School Hall 9am 

 

A message from the Office 
 

Please can all outstanding payments due on School Money be brought up to date before we break up next week.  
 
If your child would like carton of milk each day in the next academic year please follow the link below to place your 
order 
 
www.schoolmilk.co.uk to register your child. You will need a valid email address to do so and please have your 
child's school and class details to hand. 

You can choose to pay for the coming term or for the entire school year. If you register during the term or 

school year, our system will only charge you for the remaining school days. 

After selecting the period you wish to pay for, you will be asked to agree to our terms and conditions and enter 
the details of your method of payment. You can pay by PayPal or credit or debit card. 
That's it! Your child's milk will be delivered to school in time for them to drink during mid-morning break. Our 

milk is delivered in refrigerated vehicles to ensure it arrives at your child's school at the peak of freshness. 

If you need any further help please contact Fresh Pastures on 01924 908499 or admin@schoolmilkuk.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th July 2023 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

Last week, our Key Stage 1 children went on a trip to Harlow Carr. This was a fantastic event and the children gained 

so much from it. The teachers who took them commented on how well behaved the children were and what 

thoughtful questions they asked about it whilst they were there.  

 

Our Key Stage 2 production of the Jungle Book was a ‘roaring’ success this week and we were so proud of all the 

children for their acting and singing throughout it all. Thank you to everyone who supported us and who came to 

watch the show.  

 

We have lots of lost property in school at the moment. On the drier days next week, we will put it all out on tables 

in the playground so items can be reunited with their owners. We will then get rid of any left over items to charity 

and uniform exchanges at the end of next week. A lot of these items are unnamed. Please can families name 

everything that children wear to school. This can just be by biro onto the label if you don’t have other name tags.  

 

End of year school reports will be coming home today with your child.  

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

http://www.schoolmilk.co.uk/
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Attendance this week 

 

Whole School 95.70% 

Class 1 94.20% 

Class 2 95.80% 

Class 3 94.10% 

Class 4 98.30% 

 
 

 

 

Reading Record Prize Draw 

KS1 Kaitlyn B 

KS2 Ebonnie B 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 282 71 

Lotherton 181 77 

Parlington 232 95 

Hazlewood 280 88 
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 14th July 2023 

 
Christian Values Award 

 
Class 1 

Willow for showing a super attitude at all times 

 

Class 2  

Angel for trying hard in maths and not giving up 

Shreyan for his super attitude to learning and for being a great role model in Class Two 

 

Class 3 

Francesca for always sharing wonderful contribution in all lessons and being an enthusiastic learner 

Florence for working incredibly hard in maths persevering through the challenges 

All of class 3 for being absolutely amazing in both performances of The Jungle Book 

 

Class 4 

All of class 4 for being absolutely amazing in both performances of The Jungle Book 

Max for a fantastic Mowgli in our Jungle book performance  

 

Staff members of the week 

To all the team for their help with the KS2 production of The Jungle Book  


